Field Address: December 2020
Caixa Postal 7316 Dear supporters and prayer partners,
Joinville, SC 89210-971

USA Address:

We have much to be thankful for! Since our last letter God has so graciously allowed us to partici-
560 John Deere Road -

pate in several wonderful missions conferences and meetings with supporting churches and some
MonroEe, G.Al.30656 new ones as well. We are grateful for each church that has opened their doors and hearts for our
jamesall enm(c;nlﬁ;/vbm. org family as we report of the work and share about the ministry God has called us to do. We praise
God for souls saved and others who have dedicated their lives to the Lord.
Sending Church:
Ve SAETISd@ U(a Wl We are thankful for God’s protection as we have traveled many miles and, although several
LT 4 \([CaTI[ITcYD/Al meetings had to be rescheduled due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic, He has kept us in good
el 1V CHEPNEIVWPII health and has provided for our needs.
770.466.4040
We thank the Lord also for those that, even in these trying times, have raised the amount of
ey support given, and for two new churches that have partnered with us in our mission to reach the
Pli\al\r/':{i]:énghsl?rlélffes peopl.e of Joinville with the prec@ous Gospel. We are also grateful fpr several who have
Discipling Believers contributed toward our field vehicle need, totaling $900.00, which is about 10% of the total

Training Leaders needed.

Goals:

Birthdays: We are thankful for the ministry that continues in Joinville through those that have been saved
James 09-07-1968 and have surrendered to the Lord. Even though the church has been somewhat limited by the
Soraia 07-16-1970 restricions emposed by the government due to the pandemic, they continue to worship the Lord

VERUEVNEIERELIIN (ogether and to minister to each other and their communities to the best of their ability.
Priscilla 10-13-1993

Stephanie 09-26-2005

“Frank 10-18-2007 We are thankful that in November, we were given the opportunity to visit the Ark Encounter and

the Creation Museum in the state of Kentucky. We were all amazed especially by the life-size
Anniversary 07-16-1988 Noah’s Ark! It’s huge! It truly is an experience in Bible history, and brings the Scriptures to life.

: We are thankful for the opportunity to have spent Thanksgiving Day with some of our family here
A0 77% ey in Georgia, and we look forward to being together for Christmas as well. We do enjoy and

MISSIONS.... treasure these precious moments with family here in the USA every four to five years. Even so,

we do miss those that we love back in Brazil during this time as well.
PO Box 519

Braselton, GA 30517
706.654.2818
www.mwbm.org

Thank you for your continued support of our family and ministry to the precious Brazilian people.
If you would like for us to come and give a report of the ministry, you can contact me by the
following e-mail: jamesallen@mwbm.org or by phone: 404-851-7957.

We hope you have a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year!

In His service, James and Soraia Allen

& Now | beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit,
that ye strive together with me in your prayers to God for me; Romans 15:30



